
 

 

Apple Days Success>>> 
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Thank you to our amazing 

Pie Queens and volunteers 

who came together as a team 

and made Apple Day a 

success. It is important that 

we continue these traditions 

and pass on the heritage of 

Fort Riley! I am looking 

forward to Ghost Tours and 

all the stories it brings! 

 

-From our HASFR 

President, Rachel Olson  

 

Fort Riley’s 24th annual Ghost Tours will 

take place on Saturday the 24th from the 

extended hours of 4:00pm-8:00pm. This 

guided walking tour will take you back in 

time to historic Fort Riley where you can 

experience the most famous and haunted 

sights. We hope to see you there and please 

keep in mind that it will be cold so dress 

warm and comfortable! 

 

Ghost Tours 

Important Dates>> 

10/24 Ghost Tours 

12/05 Tour of Homes 


